
CITY OF CHIPLEY 

STAFF REPORT 

  

SUBJECT: Purchase of 2024 Freightliner Debris Loader - Sanitation Fund 

 

MEETING DATE                                                            PREPARED BY                                                                                                                                                                                   
Tuesday, March 12, 2024            Guy Lane, Public Works Director 

 

 

SUMMARY                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
This will approve the purchase of a 2024 Freightliner Debris Loader from Petersen Industries, Inc. in the 

amount of $244,662.92 from the Sanitation Fund. The purchase will be made through Cooperative 

Procurement with Sourcewell Contract - Solicitation Number: RFP No. 040621-PII 

  

 

  

RECOMMENDATION                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
City Staff recommend approval of purchase of a 2024 Freightliner Debris Loader from Peterson 

Industries, Inc. in the amount of $244,662.92. 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS                                                                                                                                                                                               
 

1. Quote 

2. Sourcewell Contract 

 


